

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL OF RIGA

Summary for School Council meetings in March, 2023

On March 20th, 2023, a regular SC meeting took place where members were discussing ongoing matters related to the school.

Meeting started with Madara Pole presenting Admissions and Marketing update. The intent to re-enroll survey was sent out at the beginning of February, MP is currently following up with all the parents who have not yet answered. As for Marketing updates, The Marketing Task Force team is working on the marketing strategy review and has created three target client groups. This information will be discussed and reviewed with the external agency.

Amanda Romey continues with updates from the Director. The first draft of the CIS report has been submitted and the review is expected, a meeting will be arranged soon. Also, US Embassy will do a safety event for all campuses in the coming weeks. The splitting of classes was discussed in relation to making the split classes self-contained in order not to increase the pressure on the teachers. AR notes that for the next school year, ISR needs to be flexible and ready to split the classes.

As for the Facility Committee update, Vadim Grigorenko informs about actual work in regards to alternative projects in the center of the city

As for the Finance Committee updates, Dace Markevica is presenting the assumptions for the calculated budget for school year 23/24. Regarding the approval of Budget 2023, the decision is to approve with a note that the discount for tuition and other fees for local associate members is 0%.

SC meeting continued with SC members meeting with a parent Inese Cavare.

Please feel free to contact us at school.council@isriga.lv in case of any questions or comments.

Thank you!